
In June 1988, the Institute for Peace and Security moved its 
hase from the old house on Gilmour Street in Ottawa, which 

had become almost its symbol, to new quarters in 
Constitution Square, on Albert Street at Lyon. While less 

endowed with historical character and associations, they have 
greatly improved the Institute's services and, given the 

organization’s special functions, represent 
a wise, long-term investment.

The Institute is now able conveniently to host meetings 
and conferences, open to outside participants, in its own 

properly equipped rooms. Its proximity to Parliament Hill has 
already allowed for the more frequent involvement ofMPs, 
foreign visitors, journalists and officials in meetings with 

people from the non-governmental, private sector, and 
academic communities.

The Institute’s library now has enough space to make 
documentation easily available to researchers, students and 

members of the public. Indeed, the library has room to 
grow - in accordance with one of the principal functions of 

the Institute, “to collect and disseminate information.”

Briefing visits to the Institute for interested groups can be 
arranged with reasonable notice. The address is:

360 Albert Street, Suite 900 
Ottawa, Ontario 

KIR 7X7 
(613) 990-1593 

fax (613) 563-0894

ISBN t 0-662-56865-6


